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July 31, 2017
Dean Zarkos Atty. Jonathan Goodman
Dino Z, LLC 788 N Jefferson St, Suite 707
777 N Jefferson St Milwaukee, WI 53202

Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Zarkos:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 18, 2017, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council renewal, with a thirty (30) day suspension, of the
Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, Public Entertainment Premises, and Sidewalk Dining license(s) for
the premises located at 777 N Jefferson St. (“Dino’s Taverna”) based on the police report and
neighborhood testimony.

On July 21, 2017, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, Public Entertainment Premises, and Sidewalk Dining license(s)
in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed, with a thirty (30) day
suspension, based on the police report and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Monday, July
31, 2017, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City
Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a thirty (30) day suspension, the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, Public Entertainment
Premises, and Sidewalk Dining license(s) based on the police report and neighborhood

testimony. The suspension is in effect between 12:01 a.m. on September 4, 2017 until 11:59
p.m. on October 3, 2017.

Respectfully,
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July 31, 2017

Atty. Jonathan Goodman Dean Zarkos
788 N Jefferson St, Suite 707 Dino Z, LLC
Milwaukee, WI 53202 777 N Jefferson St

Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Zarkos:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 18, 2017, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council renewal, with a thirty (30) day suspension, of the
Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, Public Entertainment Premises, and Sidewalk Dining license(s) for
the premises located at 777 N Jefferson St. (“Dino’s Taverna’) based on the police report and
neighborhood testimony.

On July 21, 2017, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, Public Entertainment Premises, and Sidewalk Dining license(s)
in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed, with a thirty (30) day
suspension, based on the police report and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified
that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Monday, July
31, 2017, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City
Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a thirty (30) day suspension, the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, Public Entertainment
Premises, and Sidewalk Dining license(s) based on the police report and neighborhood
testimony. The suspension is in effect between 12:01 a.m. on September 4, 2017 until 11:59
p.m. on October 3, 2017.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. O SKI
Cigy Clerk
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July 31, 2017
Rekhaben Patel
Clybourn Supermarket, LLC
2903 W Clybourn St.
Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Ms. Patel:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 18, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Common Council to deny your application for a Class A Malt & Class A Liquor license for
the premises located at 2903 W Clyboum St. (“Milwaukee Foods™) based on concentration.

On Monday, July 31, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the Class A Malt license based on concentration.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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July 31, 2017
Methaq Abdullah
Baghdad Grocery, LLC
2039 W Greenfield Ave,
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Abdullah:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 18, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Common Council to deny your application for a Class A Malt license for the premises located
at 2039 W Greenfield Ave. (“Happy Face Food Mart”) based on concentration.

On Monday, July 31, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the Class A Malt license based on concentration.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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July 31, 2017
Jesus Mancinas-Villarreal
Rodeo Music, LLC
13501 Northwestern Ave.
Franksville, WI 53126

Dear Mr. Mancinas-Villarreal:

Jim Oweczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 18, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Common Council to deny your application for Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses for the premises located at 3530 W National Ave (“Rodeo Music LLC”) based

On nonappearance.

On Monday, July 31, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based

on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Commmon Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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